
 

 

 
 

2nd November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
A reminder that the school will be closed to students on the following day: 
 
Wednesday, 4th November 2020 – occasional day 
 
Students return to school on Thursday, 5th November 2020 at their normal 
time. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms R Walsh 
Headteacher 
 


